
Announcement of Annual General Meeting
November 16 from 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm

The BC and Yukon Chapter is excited to announce the date for our 2022 Annual General
Meeting (AGM), which will be held on November 16 from 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm.

We continue to navigate the benefits and challenges of online vs in-person events with
considerations for safety around COVID-19. This year the Board will continue to hold a
virtual AGM via Zoom. A virtual format for the AGM allows us to continue maintaining safe
and comfortable practices while also offering flexible accessibility for members in remote
areas of the province and territory. We will continue to balance this practice with other safe
opportunities to connect with each other in person in the future.

If you would like to RSVP to attend our virtual AGM, you can do so here.

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/annual-general-meeting-for-iap2-bc-yt-2022-tickets-425933698157

